## St. Leo's Roman Catholic Church

24 June 2024

Dear Parents:

In the Archdiocese of Toronto, young people who are twelve to fourteen years of age may register for the Sacrament of Confirmation. In this sacrament, we ask God to send His Holy Spirit upon us to give us the gifts we need to live our Baptismal call. We invite you to register your child for our Confirmation preparation program. Registration package may be picked up at Sunday Mass from 3<sup>rd</sup> of August through 29th of September 2024. Registration will take place on:

## 30 September 2024 at 6:30pm in St. Leo's Church

At the registration meeting, we will give you information regarding the celebration of the sacrament. We will also need a **photocopy** of your child's Baptismal Certificate (**please note**; **it will not be returned**). There is no "charge" for the Sacrament of Confirmation. Sacraments are a gift of Christ. However, to provide a preparation program costs money and so we are always grateful for your donation of \$50.00 to assist with this cost.

This meeting is for Confirmation candidate and their parents. Candidates will learn about the meaning of the sacrament and what the preparation process entails. Parents will learn how they can best support and nurture the faith of their child during this time, as well as be informed of the details of the program.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to call.

In Christ,

Fr. Nick Defina